
Cannabinoid Hemp Product Packaging 

and Labeling Checklist 

Not all cannabinoid hemp products are created equally. Consumers should be aware when 

purchasing cannabinoid hemp products to look for the following information on the product 

packaging or label. Products that contain this information are more likely to come from a 

reputable manufacturer who is following quality controls and consumer safety best practices.  

The Cannabinoid Hemp Program regulations require the following information. Licensees have 

until April 25, 2022 to come into compliance with the packaging and labeling requirements.  

Find out more information about the New York State Cannabinoid Hemp Program: 

https://cannabis.ny.gov/cannabinoid-hemp 

Packaging and Labeling Requirements 

Nutritional or Supplement Fact Panel ✓

List of all Ingredients ✓

Servings per Package ✓

Milligrams per serving of CBD, THC, or any other Marketed Cannabinoid (if 
applicable) 

✓

Expiration or Best by Date ✓

Lot or Batch Number ✓

Name of Manufacturer or Distributor ✓

QR Code or Scannable Barcode to Laboratory Testing Reports ✓

Country or State where Hemp is Sourced ✓

Means for Reporting Adverse Events ✓

Tamper Evident Packaging ✓

Warning – Keep out of the reach of children ✓

Warning – Product has not been evaluated by the FDA ✓

Warning – Product may contain THC and cause a user to fail a drug test (if 
applicable) 

✓

Warning – Pregnant or nursing should consult a healthcare provider before 
use ✓

Warning - If the product is intended for inhalation, a warning that smoking or 
vaping is hazardous to your health 

✓

Program Contact Information 

Website: https://cannabis.ny.gov/cannabinoid-hemp 
Phone: 866-NYS-HEMP (866-697-4367) 
E-mail: hemp@ocm.ny.gov

https://cannabis.ny.gov/cannabinoid-hemp
https://cannabis.ny.gov/cannabinoid-hemp



